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SUBJECT Department of Education (DepEd)'s School Electrification 
Program 

Please be advised that there is an on-going project called "School Electrification 
Program" under the Department of Education (DepEd) in consultation with the 
National Electrification Administration (NEA). 

The project aims to provide electricity service to unenergized schools all over the 
country through line extension projects for On-Grid Schools and utilization of 
renewable energy for Off-Grid Schools as well as to upgrade existing electrical 
utilities in schools to provide adequate power supply. 

In this regard , all ECs are expected to cooperate and support this project. ECs may 
coordinate with their DepEd Regional Offices to ascertain if there is an on-going 
School Electrification Program in their franchise areas. DepEd is also expected to 
issue a formal letter to ECs requesting for assistance. 

For your guidance and compliance. 

ty Administrator for Technical Services 

(02) 929-1909 
-www.nea.gov.ph 
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